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Subject: Council meeting re multiplex builds

From: Brian Talbot  
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 2:37 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Council meeting re multiplex builds 

Hello, 

My family and I are firmly against the allowance of building multiplexes on single family home 
properties. Ann Arbor is already becoming overrun with large buildings completely altering the 
landscape, community and causing terrible impacts on the cost of living, changing who can afford to 
live within the city.  

We do not want Ann Arbor to become a large city landscape, we want to preserve the old 
neighborhoods and homes. Already too many have been destroyed and changed for rentals, air bnb, 
university buildings etc, this is not what the community wants or has voted for. 

In addition, the lot next to the downtown library, we already voted and won to say that we wanted it 
preserved as a green space maybe for a park or playground. This is what the voters voted for and 
should be honored. 


